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Please do not advance or pass this bill that would increase Oregon’s personal 

income tax.  With insurance rates, property tax rates, utility rates and general cost of 

living rising so much every year, we just can’t afford any more expenses.  There are 

many seniors now without pensions living only on what they have saved and Social 

Security.  Please do not keep adding more taxes and increasing existing taxes.  As 

one woman in Great Britain said, “We feel like livestock on a tax farm.”  I share her 

sentiment. 


